

Dear Families,

On behalf of the Wedgwood PTO, a parent teacher organization, we would like to welcome back all returning Wedgwood families and extend a very warm greeting to those who are joining us for the first time. We are looking forward to another exciting year!

The Wedgwood PTO is an organization made up of engaged parents, teachers, and administrators who work together to enhance the learning environment at Wedgwood School.

The PTO provides a very special service to the staff and families of Wedgwood. The PTO is very proud of all our accomplishments. It is because of the generosity, energy, and commitment of many wonderful volunteers that we are able to accomplish all that we do.

We are inviting all our Wedgwood Families and Staff to become members of the Wedgwood PTO. Membership is \$5.00 per family. The tax-deductible donations are used to support the many functions the PTO provide during the year such as: assignment books, folders for all students, staff appreciation, fifth grade event(s), classroom technology, field day, assemblies and many many other events. This year each classroom with 100% membership participation will receive a pizza party to be used for a designated holiday class party. Think about it – this is one less party you will need to donate toward!

STAY CURRENT ON ALL PTO SPONSORED EVENTS LIKE US ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE: WEDGWOOD PTO

Please return the form below to your child's teacher with your \$5.00 payment